


 

 

These reports are submitted to the Office for Disability Issues and more information on their work and 
the Disability Action Plan is available at www.odi.govt.nz 
 
Additionally Kāinga Ora’s Accessibility Policy ‘plan on a page’ is enclosed which you may find useful. 
 
How many complaints has Kāinga Ora received from its tenants regarding its homes being 
inaccessible over the past 3 years? 
 
Kāinga Ora does not track complaints regarding inaccessible properties. As such I refusing this part of 
your request under section 18(e) of the Act. 
 
Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to have the Ombudsman review this response. Contact 
details for the Ombudsman can be found at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
If you would like to discuss Kāinga Ora’s ongoing activity in the accessibility space, and how we are 
supporting the needs of our tenants, please feel free to contact us via 
mediaenquiries@kaingaora.govt.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager – Government Relations 




